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End of Week 30—Friday, April 20, 2012

“Learn-by-Heart”-Leaders for Next Week- Catechetical Week#31
Bible Verse: Grace Kirk – Romans 8:31b-32 
		  Catechism: To Husbands
			   RJ Frerking—1 Peter 3:7
			   Bryce Damato—Colossians 3:19
	 Chapel Liturgist: Dane Petersen
	 Chapel Prayers: Julia Perry

Spring? Well, maybe it’s spring and maybe not!  Until the warm part 
of spring shows up please remember to send the jackets and coats with 
your child.  We continue to go outside for recess and gym class.
Thank you!

Academy Choir— sings for both services Sunday, April 22. All 
choristers should be present and ready to sing at 7:15am.

Parents’ Association Meeting Date Change—our next Parent’s 
Association meeting scheduled originally in April will instead be on 
Sunday, May 6 after the late service. Please bring a generous dish to
pass.

We Invite You  . . . to take a poster advertising the Third Annual 
Cherub and Academy Choir Spring Concert to your place of work or 
business. Perhaps you could use a flyer to invite a guest, grandparent, 
or friend for the evening’s event. Maybe, you’d like to take a few with 
you when out shopping, to post on a community bulletin board?  Or, 
are you more electronically minded? You can link to the website 
(peacelutheranacademy.org) article advertising the concert (under 
“News”), or download a pdf of one of the posters to send as an 
attachment to invite all your e-friends. Posters and flyers are on the 
Scrip counter in the narthex.

Academy Fundraiser Cookbook -  The Academy is looking to put 
together a cookbook for their next fundraiser.  If you are interested 
in submitting a favorite recipe or two please fill out a recipe form 
attached.  Please return completed recipe forms to the box located in 
the office by July 1st.  You can also email Laura Ferguson any recipes at 
fergusons@charter.net.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
Laura Ferguson or Karen Frerking. 

A Little Latin...A Little History.	  
The peaceful reign of Numa Pompilius gave way to the militaristic 
and violent reign of Tullus Hostilius (it’s in the name) (573-534 BC). He 
waged war on former allies, the Alba Longa and the Etruscans.  The 
king of Alba Longa, wanting to be on the side of the victor of the battle 
between Rome and the Etruscan city-state Fidenae, did not choose 
between either.  Upon the Roman victory, Hostilius had the Alba Longa 
king torn in two by chariots to prove the penalty of indecisiveness. On 
a lighter note, the Curia Hostilia (the Senate House) was built during 
Hostilius’ reign.



Dates to Remember –
Sun. Apr. 22 Academy Choir sings for both Divine Services

Tues. Apr. 24 1st-4th grade field trip

Fri. Apr. 27 Hot Lunch

Sat. May 5 Jane Austen Tea

Sun. May 6 Academy Choir sings for both Divine Services/ 
Parents’ Association Meeting

Fri. May 11 Hot Lunch

Sun. May 13 Cherub Choir sings for both Divine Services

Wed. May 16 The Ascension of Our Lord Celebrated at the 
6:45pm. Divine Service

Fri. May 18 Family Fish Fry/Cherub and Academy Choir
Spring Concert at 7:00pm.

Sat. May 19 Brat Fry at 9:00am. at Sam’s Club, Waukesha

Fri. May 25 Academy Picnic

Mon. May 28 No School/Memorial Day

Tues. May 29 All School Field Trips

Wed. May 30 Academy Choir sings for the Graduation Service at 
6:45pm.

Thur. May 31 Academy Banquet

Fri. June 1 Catechetical Olympics/Last Day of School


